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Menards Crestwood location 

partnered with us again and 

held a food drive for our    

benefit. For the month of 

March, they collected and   

donated 290 pounds of 

canned and shelf-stable foods.                  

We look forward to our next collaboration. 

Last month we were able to donate 60 cases of 

infant formula to the Southside Women’s Center 

located in Evergreen Park. This will help many new 

mothers get their babies the nutrition they need.  

We are still in need of volunteers to check in and 

process our clientele, distribute food and help keep 

the facility clean. Please reach 

out at 708-597-6326. Be sure 

to leave a message, and we 

will get back to you as soon as 

possible.  

Thank you to our volunteers. We have been 

operating short handed for a few months 

now and your dedication is very much       

appreciated. Without your help we would 

not be able to assist so many people. May 

God bless you all. 


